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Interoffice Memorandum 
 

 
To:   M-2019-041 File 
From:  Rob Zuber      RDZ 
Date:  July 27, 2022 
Subject: Motorcross Borrow Pit (M-2019-041), Inspection for SL-01 

 
 
 
After discussions with Michael Cunningham and Bruce Humphries (applicant’s 
representative), it was determined that an inspection was not necessary for SL-01 for 
the Motorcross Borrow Pit.  The site will be covered by permit # M-2022-006. 
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